
 

 

 

Memorandum  
 
Date: September 1, 2021 
 
To: Interested Persons 
 
From: South Carolina Department of Health and Environmental Control (DHEC) 
 
Re: Corrected Phone-In Conference ID Number 

DHEC Public Meeting and Public Hearing – September 9, 2021 
Martin Marietta Materials, LLC (Orangeburg Quarry) Proposed Modification 

 
You were previously notified that DHEC will hold a public meeting to discuss the proposed modification 
of the Martin Marietta (Orangeburg Quarry) on September 9, 2021, from 4:00pm until 5:30pm.  A 
public meeting is an informal conversation with DHEC staff, including a presentation about the proposed 
modification, followed by a question and answer session between DHEC staff and attendees.  After the 
public meeting, DHEC will hold a public hearing beginning at 6:00pm to accept comments on the 
proposed modification.  A public hearing is a formal proceeding where comments are recorded and 
transcribed by a court reporter.  Questions are not addressed by DHEC staff during a public hearing. 
 
Due to the rising number of COVID-19 cases in our state, these events are being held virtually using 
an online platform with the option to join by phone.  You may participate remotely using a phone or 
computer.  Please note that the Conference ID number previously shared with you was incorrect 
and cannot be used to join the meeting and/or hearing.   
 

To join the public meeting and/or hearing by phone, please use: 

Phone:  1-864-558-7311   •    Conference ID:  634 444 335# 
 

 
DHEC has created a webpage at www.scdhec.gov/OrangeburgQuarry to provide information used in 
the permitting process for the proposed modification.  Anyone who plans to participate in the public 
meeting and/or hearing should complete the registration form on this webpage.  Completing the 
registration form allows you to submit questions or concerns prior to the public meeting and also lets 
us know how you prefer to be notified of DHEC’s final decision.  A recording of the public meeting/public 
hearing and presentation will be provided on the webpage prior to the end of the public comment period 
on September 24, 2021. 
 
If you are unable to access the webpage, or have questions about participating in the public meeting 
and/or hearing, please contact Jeremy Eddy at (803) 898-7609, or by email at eddyje@dhec.sc.gov,   

http://www.scdhec.gov/OrangeburgQuarry
mailto:eddyje@dhec.sc.gov

